
340B Good Stewardship Program 

Greater Regional Health has committed to the 340B Good Stewardship Program. 
During a time of increasing drug prices, the 340B drug pricing program is helping 
to ensure access to care for vulnerable patients and communities across the 
nation. 

The good stewardship principles require the hospital to take several actions. First 
is communicating the value of the 340B program. Hospitals should publish a 
narrative on an annual basis that describes how they use 340B savings to benefit 
their community. This includes listing the services that the hospital could not 
continue to provide without 340B savings. Next, hospitals must disclose 340B 
estimated savings calculated in a standardized way. And finally, hospitals should 
continue to conduct internal reviews to ensure that their hospital 340B program 
meets HRSA rules and guidance. Included in this effort is a commitment to 
regular training for hospitals’ 340B teams. 

Savings realized through participation in the 340B program supports Greater 
Regional Health’s ability to provide services to under and uninsured patients, 
regardless of their ability to pay, and to address health care needs in our 
communities. Greater Regional Health provides a variety of services to help care 
for the most vulnerable in the communities we serve.  

Scaling back the 340B program would threaten Greater Regional Health’s 
capacity to offer services to our patients. 

 

WHAT IS THE 340B DRUG PRICING PROGRAM? 

The 340B program requires drug manufacturers to sell outpatient drugs at a 
discount to safety-net providers serving high numbers of low-income Medicare, 
Medicaid and Supplemental Security Insurance patients. Congress created the 
program to allow these providers to “stretch scarce federal resources as far as 
possible, reaching more eligible patients and providing more comprehensive 
services.” 

Source: https://www.340bhealth.org/about/ 
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